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SB210 is a bad idea, bad for Oregon, bad for Oregon voters.  It disenfranchises poor, 

rural, older and/or younger voters disproportionately to the rest of the voter 

population.  Claims of voter fraud with mail in ballots have never been substantiated 

to be any more than with any other type of voter system.  The current system of mail 

in ballots saves TIME, MONEY, and HEADACHES for everyone involved, and gives 

the voters the time and space to vote with care and information.  Please kill this 

boondoggle of a bill. 

 

 


